
 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

Thanks for your e-mail on Oct. 10, 2010. 

 

We have fully understood that the name of two products indicated in this case which 

labeled as “stands for handheld digital electronic devices” and “stands for personal 

digital electronic devices” are not approved by USPTO. Thus, we’re going to amend 

the name of the two products mentioned above.  

 

The applicant indicates that it’s hard to believe that the names of the products which 

have been authorized in the other case are needed to amend.  

 

Besides, if the applicant chooses not to amend the name of the products mentioned, 

the products as stands for handheld digital electronic devices and stands for 

personal digital electronic devices will be deducted. The remaining products in this 

case will be kept examined continually. 

 

From above, please confirm that there is no expense incurred when the applicant 

chooses not to defense the comment of examination? Please confirm upon receipt of 

this mail. 

 

 


